
I Strongly Support RI H7382. 

 

With the housing crisis in RI, the current housing stock needs to be utilized based upon the size 

of the house and number of bedrooms offered.  The housing should be offered to all, regardless 

of whether they are "related", Students or families.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lisa-Beth Sanford 

123 Oakdell St. 

South Kingstown, RI  02879  
 


